2005 CHAPTER OF THE YEAR QUESTIONNAIRE Submitted by: The Greater Nashville Chapter

CHAPTER OPERATIONS

1. List your chapter meetings for 2005: Include date and meeting topic.

February 17, 2005
David Meador from Beyond Vision spoke on "Vision from the Blind Side of the Ball"

March 17, 2005
Kevin Hand, CPP from ADP presented a Garnishment Half-Day Seminar

April 21, 2005

Dan White of Baker, Donelson, Bearman, Caldwell & Berkowitz, PC law firm spoke on "Social Security Mis-Matched Letters, Withholding, and Foreign Nationals I-9 Issues"

<u>May 19, 2005</u>
Mark Peters an attorney from Waller, Lansden, Dortch & Davis talked about "The Multicultural Workforce: Issues Currently Facing Employers'

<u>June 16, 2005</u> Butch Savage from Lifeway spoke on "Performance Management"

<u>July 21, 2005</u> John Nahacky from CompuPay discussed "HSA's, FSA's and Payroll"

<u>August 18, 2005</u>
Ray Cabehart from UC Consultants provided an update on "Unemployment Cost Control"

September 15, 2005
Bob Chaput from American Technology Group spoke on "Technology Risk Management in the New Millennium

October 20, 2005
Professor Ed Lewis spoke on "Profitability by Numbers – An Approach to Best Practices"

November 17, 2005

Jack Leebron, Senior VP Legal Service at American Retirement provided the latest information on "HIPAA regulations...Past, Present and Future"

<u>December 15, 2005</u>
Pat White, President of the Spectrum Group, LLC and TruLeader University spoke on "Jumping the Tracks: 5 Ways to Stay on Track in 2006"

<u>January 2006</u> – no chapter meeting to allow companies to complete the year-end W-2 processes